COMMONWEALTH OF KENTUCKY
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
In the Matter of:

ELECTRONIC INVESTIGATION INTO THE )
OPERATION AND MANAGEMENT OF WESTERN ) CASE NO.
LEWS-RECTORVILLE WATER AND GAS DISTRICT ) 2019-00028
PURSUANT TO KRS 74 AND KRS 278 )

SUPPLEMENTAL RESPONSE TO COMMISSION STAFF'S THIRD REQUEST FOR
INFORMATION

Comes the Western Lewis-Rectorville Water and Gas District, by counsel, and states the
following as a supplemental response to the Public Service Commission’s third request for
information:

1. Inits Response to the Commission Staff’s Third Request for Information, Response #1,
Western Lewis-Rectorville Water and Gas District stated that it would draft a formal
contract with General Manager Chad Clark and submit it to the Commission. Western
Lewis-Rectorville Water and Gas District wishes to amend and supplement its response
by stating that Mr. Clark is not a contract employee and therefore no contract is required
between Mr. Clark and the Western Lewis-Rectorville Water and Gas District. Mr. Clark
is an at-will, part-time employee and the terms of his employment were memorialized in

the minutes attached to the initial Response to Commission Staff’s Third Request for

Information.
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The information provided is true and BENJAMIN L. HARRISON
correct to the best of my knowledge. COUNSEL FOR WLR
information and belief formed after STANLEY & BERTRAM, PSC

a reasonable inquiry. PO Box 40
: Vanceburg, KY 41179
606-796-3024; 606-796-2113 — FAX

bharrison50@gmail.com



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE

[ hereby certify that on this Z57_day of April, 2019, a copy of the foregoing Motion has
been mailed, USPS postage prepaid, and filed electronically, to the following:

Public Service Commission
PO Box 615

Frankfort, KY 40602

And by E-Filing System .
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BENJAMIN L. HARRISON




